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December 26, 1978

Bill Nittleer
603 W. 1st
McCook, NE 69001

Dear Bill:
This letter will serve to verify your reception of KDJQ on 15
December 1978, According to our musiclists and Program Log, your

information is accurate,

Thank you for your interest in KDJQ, and Seasons Greetings from
the staff at KDJQ/KDKB.

Sincerely,

ROBERT A. VAN B
Chief Engineer
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